
KENT TEST 2021- INFORMATION FOR PARENTS AND CARERS

Date: Thursday 9th September 2021

Children must be successfully registered for the Kent Test 2021 in order to take the test. The registration for this test has closed.

Assessment Lead: Mr L Clarke

Administrators: Mrs T Watts (Lead), Mr L Clarke and Mrs A Miller

Timetable of Day: (All testing will take place in 6W's classroom)

Maths and English
1hr 15 minutes to administer  (approx)

8:55am - 10:20am

Followed by break of 20 minutes- to include water
and snack if required

Length of test papers (including practice sections):

● English - 30 minutes
● Maths - 30 minutes

Reasoning
1hr 30min to administer

10:40am - 12:10pm

Length of test papers (including practice
sections):

● Reasoning - 60 minutes

Lunch 12:15pm - 1:15pm Writing Task
50 minutes to administer

1:15pm - 2:05pm

Length of task:

● 40 minutes

Children not taking the Kent Test will spend the day with Mr B Smith and Mrs S Sudell until all testing is
completed for the day.

Please note - if you no longer wish for your child to take the test, you should contact the school as soon as
possible and before 5pm today (8/9/21).


